
The Future is Ours
Byron Bay High School stand proudly on the traditional land of the Arakwal people of the Bundjalung Nation

Byron Breeze 
OUR VISION
Byron Bay High School delivers a collaborative learning environment 
where students achieve excellence through our connection with  
community and land, creating holistic leaders of the future.
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Byron Bay High School Uniforms can be purchased at The School Locker Ballina

PAYMENTS NOW DUE
Year 7 - 12 - School Fees - NOW OVERDUE

Year 7 - 10 - Term 4 Sport Fees - NOW OVERDUE

Year  12 - SE QLD University Tour - $110

Years 7 - 11 - PCfBH Seabin Foundation Excurion - $5

Year 10 - Peer Menoring Training - $20

Year 12 HSIE - Byron Bay Court House  - $10

Years 7 - 11 - Harbour Town Outlet Shopping - $20

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY
Mo 02/12 - Day 5 Year 10 Commerce Comparison Shopping

Tu 03/12 - Day 6 Year 6 Orientation Day

Th 05/12 - Day 1 Year 12 SE QLD University Tour (overnight)

Th 05/12 - Day 1 Year 8 Wellbeing Morning

Mo 09/12 - Day 3 PCfBH and Seabin Foundation Workshop

Mo 09/12 - Day 3 Byron Bay Court House Excursion

Mo 09/12 - Day 3 Peer Mentor Training

Congratulations Nimo Pyle 
Congratulations to Nimo Pyle from the 2019 Year 12 Cohort on receiving news that his HSC Artwork, a time-based video “To Live 
with a Broken Mind” will be displayed at the Margaret Whitlam Galleries (MWG) as part of the prestigious ARTEXPRESS Exhibition 
2020. Nimo has worked incredibly hard and is to be commended on his outstanding achievement. A big thank you also to all CAPAL 
staff who were involved with supporting Nimo in his body of work.

Ms Michelle Dess - Visual Art Teacher

Outside of School Competition
Best of luck to our surfers Touma Cameron, Nyxie Ryan, and Juniper Harper who will travel to Margaret River for the Aussie Surf 
titles this week. We wish you the best!! 

Congratulations to Finn Crethar who recently competed in the QLD Athletics Championships Under 18 Steeplechase. He ran a 
6.27, which was the fastest time in the Under 18s QLD state results securing him a place at Nationals. Awesome effort Finn, you 
continue to impress us with your commitment and results. 

A reminder that sport will run until Week 9 this term.  All students are required to attend sport each week as part of the school 
curriculum. Week 10 is Activities week, students have elected activities to attend during this week. 

Inter-Generational Portrait Exchange 
Byron Bay High School students from Years 9 and 10 are part of an exciting 
community based art project that teams up young artists with the older 
generation. The Inter-Generational Portrait Exchange offers an opportunity for 
students to spend some time building a relationship with a resident from the 
local aged care centre, Patrick Bugden VC Gardens at Suffolk Park. Students and 
residents have already formed a close bond and the mutual benefits are clearly 
evident as students and residents alike rave about one another, comparing 
similarities differences and life experiences. Students are producing a body of 
artwork based around the identity of their Resident partner. The portraiture will 
be on exhibition at the Aged Care Facility from Tuesday 17 December which will 
remain on display until Christmas. More information about the exhibition will be posted on our facebook page. We look forward to 
welcoming the community to the exhibition soon. 

Ms Jess Eke - Creative Art Teacher

PAC closed for maintenance 
The PAC is closed for maintenance and repairs for the rest of the Year. All Drama classes are rescheduled into the Common Room. 
Unfortunately this means that the Year 8 production scheduled for Monday 9 December is now cancelled.


